
 

 

May 6, 2011 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MAY BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

Notice is hereby given that San Bernardino Valley Water Conservation District has changed the 
date for the May board of directors meeting, rather than May 11, 2011 at 1:30 pm, it will be held 
May 18, 2011 at 1:30 pm at 1630 W. Redlands Blvd., Suite A, Redlands, CA 92373. 

If you should have any questions or concerns please contact the office at (909) 793-2503. 


